Kettle Creek Battlefield Acquisition Dedication

The Kettle Creek Battlefield acquired an additional 180 acres of the battlefield in September 2017. This
acquisition was made possible with the help of Campaign 1776 a part of The Civil War Trust, Watson
Brown Foundation and the American Battlefield Protection Program. This acquisition will bring a total of
250 acres of the 410 acre battlefield into preservation as a pristine American Revolutionary War
Battlefield open to all Americans. The dedication of the acquisition will be held on:

Monday, February 12, 2018
1:00 PM
Kettle Creek Battlefield
Wilkes County, GA

The dedication is open to the public and we hope that you will attend.
N. Walker Chewning

President
Kettle Creek Battlefield Association



